Educational Policy Committee (EPC)

September 25, 2013

Present: Dean & Provost Cindy Speaker, Professor Linda Lohn, committee chair, Professors Ted Lossowski, Lauren O'Neil, Susan Tabrizi, and student representative Shane Puskar.

The meeting was called to order at 10:33 am.

The minutes from September 18, 2013 were discussed and approved.

The committee continued to discuss and refine a revision of the institutional and academic goals. Various innovative changes were made resulting in the Provost compiling this information and will be updating this document for the next meeting.

The second half of the meeting was devoted to examining and discussing various options for rearranging the weekly scheduling of classes in order to give students more options for taking more classes without having conflicts. In addition to class schedules, it was suggested that there be a weekly common time with no classes in order to be able to have meetings, guest lectures and other school activities.

The meeting adjourned at 11:34 am.

Respectfully submitted,

Theodore Lossowski